
Parent Comments and Feedback Week ending 25.09.22 

The table below gives feedback on questions raised by parents/carers as part of weekly HT Update 

that will be of use for other parents to be aware of.  Specific questions related directly to your child 

will be privately responded to as soon as possible by most relevant person. 

 

Theme of 
question 

submitted 

HT Feedback 

S1 trips / 

welcome 

evening 

Very positive reaction received to this upcoming S1 welcome evening and future trip to 
pantomime. Questions around can we offer a similar trip for S2/S3 pupils we are currently 
investigating but is a bit more problematic.  
For information, S2 Welcome Evening will be on Thursday 27th October and S3 Welcome 
Evening on Tuesday 8th November. More detail and sign up forms will be sent nearer the 
time 
 
We also have an ‘activities day’ pencilled in for later in school year and will come back to 
you with more detail in due course.  
 
Decisions around any school trips/ residential/foreign trips etc all need to be framed in the 
light of affordability/equity and ability to ensure school cover. As such, we will give 
consideration to all trips to ensure that costs are kept down, and costs are spread, making 
them as accessible as possible for young people and their families.  

Delayed 

Awards 

Ceremony 

This is being reorganised for Thursday 20th October. We will be contacting all participants 
again this week so they can confirm their attendance on this new date. 

Download 

school 

app 

‘School App for Parents’ can be downloaded from Apple Store or Google Play. Once 
downloaded then type in Linlithgow Academy.  
 
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/school-app-for-parents/id1309721219 
 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.appscentral.psa&hl=en_GB&gl=US 
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